
To all Members and Junkyard Dogs, 

 

Our Annual Turkey Shoot will be held in the Hollow on Sunday, November 17 (with a 

rain date of November 24).   

 

We will use the same format as we did last year and the person who shoots the most 

white birds in a round wins a "turkey" (a $25 gift certificate).   

  

Hot coffee, pastries, scrambled eggs, sausage, and corned beef hash will be on 

hand.  So even if you don't want to shoot, get into the pre holiday spirit and join us in the 

Hollow, and enjoy the morning and have a bite to eat.   

Shooting starts at 9:30 a.m. but please come to the Hollow earlier to help set up the 

traps and get a fire going in the Dog House.   

 

We hope to see you then. 

  

Yours in the Pack, 

  

Kalil Boghdan    

 


